Outcomes from the Grounds Maintenance Task and Finish Group informal meeting on 03/11/05

Attending Members:

Cllr Carole Rutherford (Chair)





Cllr Lucy Crookdake





Cllr Trevor Allison





Cllr June Martlew





Cllr Doreen Parsons

Attending officers:

Mike Battersby





Mark Beveridge





Les Tickner





Luke Leathers

At the informal meeting, various aspects of grounds maintenance were discussed and the Head of Commercial and Technical Services undertook to do the following:

(1) To provide Members with maps that clarify the streets for which the City Council, Carlisle Housing Association (CHA) and the County Council has responsibility for ground maintenance matters.

(2) To seek reassurance from CHA about current and future standards of grounds maintenance.

(3) To seek reassurance from the County Council about weed spraying specifications and look to improve co-ordination of weed control operations. This matter will be pursued through the Highways Working Group.

(4) Review and revise grounds maintenance standards used by the City Council to the most appropriate level for different sites/areas around the city.

Information on progress with these tasks will be circulated to the Members of the Task and Finish Group. A decision will then be taken by the Members in early 2006 as to whether the group should meet again or disband.

